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Permanent Mission of the Islamic

Republic of Afghanistan to the
United Nations

3 February 2012

Excellency,

In reference to my letter of the 31* of January, and in accordance with General Assembly
decision 62/557, I wish to inform that the next exchange of the 8" round of Intergovernmental
Negotiations on Security Council Reform has been rescheduled. Due to scheduling conflicts, the
IGN will no longer take place on the 14" of February but will now be on 21* of February 2012.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

/2/0«14:(%(/\

Zahir Tanin
Permanent Representative of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan to the United Nations

Chair of the Intergovernmental Negotiations on the equitable representation and increase in the
membership of the Security Council and other matters related to the Council
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